
34th ISTS, Last Chance Call for Post-deadline Abstract Submission  

 

・The post-deadline Abstract Submission is a system for accepting presentations on topics 

even after the regular deadline for abstract submission. For example, please use it to 

present newly obtained results after the regular deadline. 

・When applying, please specify the above reasons and send the abstract to the ISTS 

Secretariat (secretariat@ists.ne.jp). The deadline for Post-deadline Abstract Submission  

is the April 30th,2023. The ISTS Program Committee will review the content of your 

application and determine if it can be accepted. 

・As a general rule, post-deadline presentations are poster presentations. However, if 

there is room in the program, oral presentations may be possible. When applying, please 

let us know the presentation format you prefer. 
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